
From:  "Kennington Parish Council Clerk"  
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  15/12/2014 10:21 
Subject:  Comments to the Local Plan 2031 
Attachments: Response to core policy 4.pdf; Response to core policy 7.pdf; Response to core policy 8.pdf; Response to cope policy 
13.pdf 
 
Good morning 
 
  
 
Please find attached completed representation forms from Kennington Parish 
Council for your information. 
 
  
 
I would very much appreciate confirmation as to safe receipt. 
 
  
 
Kind regards 
 
  
 
Anne 
 
  
 
  
 
Anne Feather 
 
Clerk to Kennington Parish Council 
 
  
 
20 Kennington Road 
 
Kennington  
 
OXFORD OX1 5NZ 
 

 

 

 
 
  
 
Please note: The Clerk works part-time and therefore there may be a delay in 
responding to your message 
 
  
 
The information in this e-mail and all attachments is confidential and may 
be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to 
this e-mail by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended 
recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or 
omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. If 
you have received this message in error, please contact the sender 
immediately by returning the e-mail and by telephoning 01865 421126. Please 
then delete the e-mail and do not disclose its contents to any person, to do 
so could be a breach of confidence. Kennington Parish Council does not 
accept liability for any virus introduced by this e-mail or any attachment 
and you are advised to use up-to-date virus checking software. 
 
Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and may not 
necessarily reflect those of Kennington Parish Council. Please note that 
this e-mail does not constitute an offer or a contract. 



 
 
 
  
 




